
AND THE SURVEY SAYS…. 
BAFAPA Playground Survey, Spring 2017 

Why:  To get community input 

on a possible playground in LB 

When:  The survey was sent 

in the spring of 2017 and LB 

residents had 3 months to 

respond 

Where:  The survey was 

shared in and LB Newsletter and 

through LakeLink 

Who:  72 households 

responded  

About the respondents: 

Q: How many children do you have? 

       55 respondents have kids 

             Representing 109 kids in total 

        16 had no children 

Q: What are their ages? (of kids) 

          44 kids were ages <1 years - 4  

          34 kids were ages 5 - 9 

          29 kids were ages 10 - 17 

“Very excited about 

this and long overdue” 

“Multi-generational, fits into the natural environment” 

“a playground for a span of ages would be 

great, not just for the little ones” 

“it would be nice to have some exercise 

equipment for adults “ 

“Too few children to justify the 

ongoing upkeep. Do not do it. “ 

“I don't have small children anymore, but it sure 

would have been nice to have larger play areas on 

the beaches when mine were young! “ 

Key findings      Average playground visits would increase from 3.4 visits per week to 7.8 visits 

with better neighborhood options 

“Don't support a playground. Would attract too 

many people outside of Lake Barcroft” 

“BAFAPA rules! “ 

Comments were overwhelmingly positive and constructive : 


